5/30/2017

Portlan
Maine

143 PINE

2 messages

Joe Delaney <joe@whipplecallender.com>
To: Jeanie Bourke <jmb@portlandmaine.gov>
Cc: Will Cheever <will@yrestoration.com>

Hi Jeanie-

City of Portland Mail - 143 PINE

attached is the fire escape replacement for 143 pine st.

Jeanie Bourke <jmb@portlandmaine.gov>

Wed, May 24, 2017 at 1:57 PM

The components and layout are the same configuration- the revisions are regarding the materials and who fabricates-

It is currently sent back for revised info-
Thanks

Joe

@ 5.22.17.zip
3707K

Jeanie Bourke <jmb@portlandmaine.gov>
To: Joe Delaney <joe@whipplecallender.com>
Cc: Will Cheever <will@yrestoration.com>

Thanks Joe, I have filed this with the permit documents.

Jeanie

Jeanie Bourke

Code Enforcement Officer/Plan Reviewer
Team Leader

City of Portland

Permitting and Inspections Department
389 Congress St. Rm 315

Portland, ME 04101
jmb@portlandmaine.gov
(207)874-8715

[Quoted text hidden]

Tue, May 30, 2017 at 10:55 AM

https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0/?ui=28&ik=dfc2df0237&view=pt&search=inbox&th=15c59da9c32137518&siml=15c3beffe2b16537&simI=15c59da9¢c 3213751
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